
SAC Meeting 
 
Character 
Counts  
 
Thanksgiving 
Break 
 
Picture Retakes 
 
Holiday Concert 
 
Group Photos 
 
Holiday Lunch 
 
Breakfast with 
Santa 
 
Holiday Shop 
Open 
 
Spelling Bee 
 
Winter Break 
  

Nov 17th 
 
Nov 24th 
 
 
Nov 26th-
29th 
 
Dec 3rd 
 
Dec 8th 
 
Dec 9th 
 
Dec 10th 
 
Dec 12th 
 
 
Dec 14th-
18th 
 
Dec 16 
 
Dec 21– 
Jan  4th 

 
Students of the Week 

First Grade:  Brooke Leth, Alex Moyer, Mara Brown, Lachlan Stewart, David Malcolm, Saylor King, Lindy Gay 
Second Grade:  Titus Dettra, Malaya Alphonso, Luke Splane, Lauren Gibson, Sebastian Buckley, Julianna Tozer, Cameron 
Conroy, Von Goode, Santiago Wiles, Braylan Matos 
Third Grade:  Jim Zheng, Max Sobenes Desme, Logan Chambliss, Jack Mainville, Kylie McGee, Bryce Register 
Fourth Grade:  Summer Vanzant, Briel McBride, Cameron Farley, Evan Colsant, J.D. Peterson, Kyli Brown, Justin  
Thomas, Chris Geremiades, Dane Eastman, Khloe Annis, 
Fifth Grade:  Jessie Allen, Miles Pettingell, Hadlei Tabb, Evan Klein, Lauren Burnett, Cayden Cuna, Mason Abare, Arya 
Manikal 

Assistant   
Principal’s 
Math Club 

Keep working 
on those Math 
facts and you 
can be in the 
club too!! 

H u n t ’ s  C a t c h -U p  
R. B. HUNT ELEMENTARY 

Home of the Islanders                                                

Home of the Islanders      

November 13, 2015 

Important Dates 

From the Principal’s Desk:  

 
Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 
 
R. B. Hunt will be hosting our 2ndannual introduction to STEM Night this Thursday, November 
19th, 5:30 p.m.-7:30 p.m.  STEM stands for Science, Technology, Engineering and Math.  We 
will have local professionals involved in STEM careers here to help students interact with 
STEM related activities.  It is our hope to spark excitement in students about STEM related 
fields and help them see the connection of these areas to their studies here at R. B. Hunt. I 
encourage you to make the effort to come- last year students were so excited they asked 
for us to have a STEM week!  Pizza and drinks will be available for sale.  See you there! 

The book fair has been a huge success!  Thank you to Jo Ellen Parkey for all her hard work, 
and contagious passion for the book fair. Thank you to all the parents and grandparents that 
supported our fair. A very special thank you to all the volunteers that rang up sales and 
helped students pick out books; Melissa Yuhasz, Kara Tozer, Sabrina Kelbert, John Parkey, 
Allison DuBrow, Tasha Stanton, Melinda Conlon, Amanda Brawner, Doris Flaherty, Sarah Gay, 
Nancy Frankle, Elena Laguardia, Lauren Leth, Aubrey Mulligan, Emily Gordon, Kate Davis, Lisa 
Russo-Craig, Shawna LeMaire, Johanna Eklund, Erika Honan, Kishna Patel, Kelly Eastman, 
Deidre Kenney, Katie Crevasse, Irena Logan. Wow- we are so fortunate to have such great 
volunteers.  Fair dollars help us purchase new books and technology for the school.  

Congratulations to the students of R. B. Hunt and their families for helping raise $930.00 
dollars for UNICEF.  We appreciate Ms. Lila Sleeper for organizing this worthy effort.  This 
gift will be used to help provide clean water, medicine and immunizations children around the 
world.  Thank you Hunt Family for your support. 
 
I must admit I am a bit frustrated and concerned about student drop off in the morning. My 
job is to provide a safe environment for students, but it is difficult when established proce-
dures are not followed by parents. If students are arriving by car they need to be dropped 
off in the parent line by the cafeteria or if parents wish to park across Anastasia Blvd. they 
may have students cross with the guards to the school. It is not safe for students to be 
dropped off in the front of the school or by car in the bus loop. I feel bad for students who 
know their parents aren’t following the rules- and they do. This month Character Pillar is 
Citizenship. Please be good role models of citizenship and follow our established drop-off 
procedures.  
 
We have four more super readers to add to the “Principal’s Million Word Club”. They are 
Laney Goode, Gavin Peters, Caya Asbille, and Hyde Kenney. Terrific job readers! 

Thank you for your support, 

 

 

Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 

 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955  R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: Nov 16-20, 2015   Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.             Milk is offered with every meal. 

Monday–  Chicken Quesadilla Max or Max Cheese Sticks & Choice of Marinara Dipping Sauce or Chicken Nuggets, , baby car-

rot dippers, green beans, steamed broccoli,  assorted fruits 

Tuesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonettes or Homestyle Chicken Sandwich or Mini Corn Dogs, Cherry tomato &celery stick 

dippers, spinach &romaine Salad, baked beans, marinara dipping sauce A la carte:  

Wednesday– Chicken Nuggets & choice of WG roll or Cheese or Peperoni Pizza, cherry tomato & celery stick dippers, spinach & 

romaine Salad w/ LF Dressing Dunk Cup, corn, fresh sliced apples, fruits 

Thursday– Pasta & Meatballs or Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll, cherry tomato & celery stick dippers, spinach 

& romaine Salad w/ LF Dressing Dunk Cup, steamed carrots, fruits 

Friday– BBQ Chicken & choice of WG roll or Hamburger or mini Corn Dogs, cherry tomato & celery stick dippers, spinach & 

romaine Salad w/ LF Dressing Dunk Cup, crinkle cut potatoes, fruits  

 

Homeroom parents should have received 

the Homeroom planner packet via email. 

it you will find the Booth Selection form as 

well as Booth Ideas for the upcoming Fall 

Festival. 

Selection form, please do so by October 2nd 

and turn the form in to the front office. 

you have any questions, please email Kelly 

Eastman at kteastman@yahoo.com. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
November  23 & 30, December 7 & 14 

 

Applications in the Front Office  
Only 12 spots available 
4 week session- $39.00 

 
All applications due by  

Monday,November 23rd 
         

    Financial assistance available 

Meeting November 17th; 3:00 P.M. in   

Media  Center 

Its almost that time of the year! 

 Lets not forget the true meaning of  

Thanksgiving! 

   

All R. B. Hunt students and families are invited to join us for 

“Exploring STEM” Night 

 (Promoting Careers in Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics). 

  

Hands-on activities with local professionals from  

Carlisle Interconnect Technologies, GTM Research Reserve, 

Saint Augustine Lighthouse, Children’s Museum of St. Johns, St. 

Johns Water Management District, Hidden Wolf Books, Comput-

er Programmer, SAHS Ground School, SAHS Astronomy Club, 

Flagler Education Students, and R. B. Hunt Staff.  

At R. B. Hunt Elementary School 

Thursday, November 19, 2015 

5:30 PM to 7:30 PM 

  

Pizza and Refreshments will be available for purchase. 

  

  


